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To:   Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
From:  Gordon Dunsire, CILIP Representative 
 
Subject:  Change to 2.2.4 to remove parallel title proper 
 
 
 
CILIP thanks BL for its proposed revision. CILIP agrees with the proposal. 
 
CILIP notes that the revision has an impact on 
6JSC/ISBD/Discussion/1/Alignment Alignment of the ISBD element set with 
RDA element set – RDA, Appendix D.1, and specifically the alignment of 
ISBD 1.2 Parallel title to RDA 2.3.3 Parallel Title Proper. 
 
The note attached to the alignment will become inoperative, removing the 
inequivalence between the elements, so the alignment will change from “>” to 
“=”. 
 


